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EXTRAORDINARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The Board of Directors of OPUS GLOBAL Plc. (registered seat: 59, Andrássy, HU-1062 
Budapest; hereinafter: ‘Company’) respectfully informs the Market that the Company, 
REPRO I. Magántőkealap (registration number: 6122-57), KONZUM PE 
Magántőkealap (registration number: 6122-44) and the fund manager of REPRO I. and 
KONZUM PE, Konzum Investment Fund Management Private Company Limited 
(registered seat: 59, Andrássy, HU-1062 Budapest, company registration number: 01-10-
045654), as persons acting in concert, have submitted a mandatory public bid in accordance 
with Subsection 3 of Section 68 of the Act CXX of 2001 on the Capital Market (hereinafter: 
“Tpt.”) to the National Bank of Hungary (hereafter: ‘Supervisory Authority’) for approval 
for all shareholders of 4iG Public Limited Company (registered seat: 8, Montevideo 
Street, HU-1037 Budapest, company registration number: 01-10-044993; hereinafter: 
‘Target Company’) in order to acquire the registered ordinary shares issued by the Target 
Company with the nominal value of HUF 1000.- each, (ISIN code: HU0000071030) on 7th 
June 2018.  
 
The public bid has been approved by the Decision of the Supervisory Authority (Decision 
No.: H-KE-III-338/2018.) on 16th July 2018. 
 
Based on Paragraph 4 Section 70 of Tpt., we announce the following. 
 
The deadline for the declaration of acceptance regarding the mandatory public bid 
commences on 19th July 2018 (at 9:00 am), ends on 21st August 2018 (at 12:00 pm). 
 
The mandatory public bid approved by the Supervisory Authority and the Decision of 
approval of the Supervisory Authority are disclosed together in the attached document.  
 

 
OPUS GLOBAL Plc. 
Board of Directors 
 


